
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

October 26, 2020 
 
 
 
ITEM:  
 
 
TOPIC: Approval of Change Order for Design Firm 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the change order for HED (Harley Ellis Deveraux) for the Phase II Board Office 
architectural services, for a total amount of $15,035.00. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
While performing architectural services, HED discovered deficiencies in the existing 
building systems.  Since addressing these issues is beyond their base scope of work, 
HED requested for a change order in the amount of $15,035 to cover the additional 
hours needed to address these required upgrades.  
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
Capital Projects Fund. 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Alison Smith, Director of Finance 
 
 
EXHIBITS:  
 
Attached 
 
kp 
 
 


